
 

 

Friday 21st June 2019 
  
Weekly Communication  
 
Dear Parents, 
What a week! We have been thrilled to hear all of the amazing and positive comments you have 
shared with us following our Creative Arts Gallery on Wednesday evening. As you are aware, our 
theme for this year was, ‘Once Upon a Time’, with each class transforming themselves into a 
different magical realm fitting to the fairy tale, which that class had been specifically focussing on. 
Thank you to the many parents, grandparents and extended families that came to support the 
evening. Of course, none of it could be possible without the fantastic team we have at Jerry Clay 
who work so hard to provide these inspiring and memory-making opportunities for our children – 
allowing them to develop through an enriching and holistic curriculum that allows all children to 
shine!    



 

 

Key Dates 

Please remember that next Friday is our Sports Day for Reception and KS1 in the morning and for 
KS2 in the afternoon. Next Saturday is also our annual Summer Fair. The PTA have been working 
tirelessly in planning for this and we know it is going to be a fantastic event for the whole 
community.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Transition into the next year group 

I can’t believe that we are at this time of year again! We will be giving you information in our 
newsletter next week with regards to classes. I am pleased to tell you that once again, none of our 
staff will be leaving us. We are very proud of the team that we have at Jerry Clay Academy. 
Transition afternoon for children to spend time in their new class will be taking place on Thursday 
11th July.  

Have a great weekend. We are keeping our fingers crossed for sunny weather for next week!  

Kind Regards, 

 
Mrs Swinburne, Miss Brook & Mr Palin 


